
 

 

 

St Sampson Parish 

Neighbourhood Development Plan 

Consultation 

 

We have sent out emails with links to the NDP and 

there are printed copies in the Village Hall and 

Fisherman’s Arms. 

Please have a read and let us know your views.  You 

can email your comments to 

harperstsampson@gmail.com 

If you have matters you would like to discuss 

 Siobhan Harper will be in the Village Hall on  

15th February 2020 2pm to 4pm.  

Thank-you for your help and support for this 

important document. 
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